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Comments: While I am a Hawaii resident I have been visiting Aspen since the late 60's and my parents

purchased a condo there in '88. I've seen the evolution of mountain biking in the area over the years since then.

While many trails have been built there can never be too many! This represents yet another opportunity to add to

the roster! I would highly recommend the observation of a maximum 7% climbing grade. Not many climbing trails

in the Roaring Fork valley have a consistent maximum 7% grade and for us coming from sea level, it makes it

much harder to ride them! Thanks for your consideration! 


